
@
THE PRESIDENT

OF THE

GENERALASSEMBLY

6 April 2009

Excellency,

Following consultations with the Co-facilitators and Member

States on the date of the Conference at the highest levei on the Wodd Financial

and Economic Crisis and its Impact on Development, I have the honour to

inform you that it was decided

3 June, as originally planned.

that the date of the Confererice wili be from 1 to

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Miguel d'Escoto Brockmann

All Permanent Representatives
and Permanerit Observers
to the United Nations


